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Year 1 Newsletter – Friday 22ndMarch 2024 

 

Thank you to all those who attended our Year 1 Learning Showcase Assembly. It was lovely 

to see so many of you there to share and celebrate the children’s achievements and successes 

this term; we hoped you enjoyed it as much as we did! This week, the children have been 

recapping on all previously taught learning and have blown us away with their resilience and 

determination- well done Year 1! On Wednesday, we participated in an inspiring Scientist 

afternoon. The children learnt about the scientist Harry Bhadeshia and then carried out their 

own experiment using magnets to find out which materials were magnetic. A huge thank you 

to Mrs Westwood for organising such an exciting, inspiring afternoon! 

 

Home Learning: 

This week, we would like the children to do a phonics, SPAG and maths activity. Remember 

to add at least 4 entries each week for the chance to win a book of your choice.  In Phonics, 

we have continued to learn the alternate sounds in book 29. Remember that you can access 

the extra practice zone on Oxford Owl at home. 

Important Information: 

PE Days:  The children will need to come in their PE kit on Monday and Wednesday. Monday 

is outdoor PE so please ensure that your child wears warm clothing and has gloves, hat and 

a scarf etc.  

Wednesday 27th March- Whole school treat day. School will be providing resources to 

make an Easter bonnet. However, if you would to send your child to school with any extra 

items to decorate their bonnet then please do (this is not essential.) Your child/children will 

also be able to wear party/casual/sport/ clothes of their choice for their day. 

Wednesday 27th March- Robin Hood Eggcellent Egg Decorating Competition entries are to 

be brought in. We want you to be as creative as possible and transform a normal, ordinary 

hard boiled egg into a show stopping Eggstravaganza!  

Thursday 28th March- Break the Rules Day.  

 

We hope that you have a lovely weekend. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Murphy and Miss Coptcoat 


